
 

Croft Good Neighbours Meeting - Minutes  
9 May 2017 

Venue: The Pavilion, Winston Avenue 5.30pm  
 

Item Detail Action required 

by 

Attendance: 

Apologies: 

Geoff Bodycote, Chris Greenhill,  Kath Muir, Marjie Smith, Deb Summers, Jean Thomas, 

Janet Thompson, Diane Wing 

 

Matters Arising 

 

Agreed to do another Litter pick. Janet to speak at the Parish council meeting 10.05.17. 

Marjie, Di to gather info and Chris to reply to Zoe Coulson re review as to CGNS progress. 

Janet presented Finance report. Janet & Deb will start to action phone account sooner 

rather than later. Discussed ‘Fun day’ activities. Increased request for jobs this month but 

at short notice DO WE STRESS NOTICE?’ 

 

Agenda Items 

discussed 

Accounts: 

Janet will attend Parish Council meeting on 10.05.17 to present our account and thank 

them for donation/grant. Article about CGNS will appear in PC newsletter. 

Litter pick: 

It was agreed to have another Pick. Kath will update the old poster. Meeting point will be 

the Car park in Winston Avenue on Tuesday 20
th

 June at 6pm – date was decided so we 

could clear up any litter left from the Fun day and make the village tidier before the Church 

Open Gardens at the weekend (24&25) - focus on the roads where open gardens are – Kath 

to ask Clair for details of the route and also to ask her about having something on the 

Church newsletter – a rewrite of PC newsletter article.. 

FUN DAY: 

Marjie will ask organiser/neighbour re stall at Fun day. 

Have lots of ‘items’ for raffle, will sell homemade cakes too, provided by Debs sister (do we 

have a Mary Berry in our midst who would contribute too?) – if anyone has anything else, 

they can bring it along to the next meeting or on the day – Kath will provide the awning, 

will we need two?  

INCREASED REQUESTS: 

Marjie stated there have been a lot of request for driving tasks but some at very short 

notice – we only have 4 drivers registered but managed to for fill most of them!! Do we 

need to review how much notice we have to have? 

PHONE CONTRACT: 

Was agreed Janet and Deb would start making inquiries into getting contract/number in 

CGNS name. 

 

 

 

 

Kath Muir 

 

 

 

 

Marjie Smith 

 

Kath Muir 

 

 

All 

 

Janet Thompson 

Deb Summers 

Any Other Business 

 

CGNS posters that are on display around the village (PC notice boards, shops and BDC 

offices) need updating – they are the old ones.  

Phone Allocation 

Chris Greenhill Marjie Smith  

Diane Wing           Kath Muir      

Deb Summers 

Chris Greenhill 

 

Date of next 

meeting: 

 

Tuesday 13
th

 June 

 

 



Venue & time: The Pavilion, Winston Avenue – 6.00pm 

 


